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 The Prez Sez 
 

THE PREZ SEZ 
 
This has been a busy month with carvers really getting going on 
the ñ Halibut Bowlò that Rupert is skillfully guiding us toward com-
pletion. I hope to have some time during the Spring Break, start-
ing next Wednesday, to catch up with those who are more expe-
rienced with learning how to use the special tools to which we 
have been introduced. 
A big welcome to some new carvers. We look forward to getting 
to know you better as we learn together. 
We have been approached by a group that is raising funds for 
the Oncology Dept. of Childrenòs Hospital. They were hoping for 
some letters for a sign but the letters that we have in storage are 
too small (thanks for checking that out Ron). I did offer that some 
of our carvers might like to donate some carvings for auction. 
They replied that they would gratefully accept carvings to be 
added to their collection for sale. The Gala is to take part on the 
24th of March. For more information, please check out their web-
site at www.agiftofjules.com.  If you have any carving that could 
be put up for the silent auction, would you please contact me 
soon, or directly to: 
Roy Morgadinho  
Berto Contractors Ltd.  
604-830-6412 
 
Have a great Spring Break. 
Blessings, 
Dave 

March 2016 

Email: richmondcarvers@gmail.com     .     www.richmondcarvers.com     .     Facebook: Richmond bc carvers 

Meeting Dates 
 

 
No Meetings March 17th and 
24th due to spring break we 
will be back on March 30th 
 

         
       W Sites 
 
The following is a good site for info on walking 
sticks. 
http://www.artsticks.com/ 

http://www.agiftofjules.com/


 Coming Events 
 

 

Mar 12-13 
Kitsap county Carvers show 
West side Improvement Club,4109 West E st  
Bremerton, Wa,11am-5pm Sat, 10am-4pm Sun 
 
Mar 19-20  
Kennewick,Wa 
Artistry in Wood Show 
Tri Tech Skills Center,Kellog and Metaline 
9am-5pm,9am-4pm 
 

April 9-!0 
The Pacific Brant Show 
Community Center 
132 Jensen Ave E,Parksville,BC 
10-5,10-4 
 
May 28-29 
Fun With Carving 2016 
Richmond Carvers 27th  Annual Wood Carving 
Show 
May 2812:00-5:00pm 
        29 th 10:00-4:00pm 
Steveston Community Centre 
411 Moncton st 
Richmond,BC 
 
Oct 21-22 
Central Fraser Valley Wood Carvers Show 
Matsqui Hall, in Matsqui Village. 
 

        Carving Seminar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rupert Scows seminar has been filled and the 
class is carving a Halibut bowl. 
 
 

 

          
                      SMILE                                              .                                                   

  
Have you ever eaten a clock?  
 
It is very time consuming. 

                                        

 

                  

                                                      Volunteers Required 
 
 
Volunteers are required to distribute the upcoming carving Show posters to various loca-
tion in the Steveston area. Locations such as shops and tourist information centres. 
 
Please help out it is your club and show. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



              

                      Demonstrations 
 
 
Demonstrations 
We have been invited to participate at the open house of the Owl Re-
habilitation Society,3800. 72nd Street , Delta. We did an event there 
last October.  
We will be there Sunday 24th. April,10am to 3 pm  
 
 
 

                                  IN MEMORIAL 
 
 
For those member that have visited the Quilceda Carving Club, it is with sad-
ness to inform you that  Nancy March passed away on March 1.

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjXtpGg3ZvLAhUBW2MKHe1OCAEQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.circlef.ca%2Fcirclefevents.htm&psig=AFQjCNG_SrgNoPtiPE8B3LCcI9gwzpRJVA&ust=1456792481858440


         Members Spreading the Carving Message 
 
Three of our members (Len, Dave P, and Dave K) donated their time to 
give carving instruction to the students at Tyee school. The following is 
photos of the event. 


